

Admissions Procedure

Applications for admission to Kensington School can be made throughout the year. Places are allocated subject to availability in order to keep class sizes small.

Meeting with the student and family

The first step in the admissions procedure is to arrange a visit to the school in which you will meet the Office Team. You will be invited to tour the school and meet the headmaster.

If you would like to make an appointment please return the completed admissions form with a copy of the most recent school report to: admissions@kensingtonschoolbcn.com

Assessment

There is an informal interview with the Headmaster to talk about the pupil's aspirations and the opportunities available at Kensington School. He will be delighted to answer any questions at this stage.

In the senior school, an English test may need to be completed by those pupils for whom English is not their mother tongue.

Those students applying for places in public examination classes may also need to sit subject tests.

Enrolment

Subject to the outcome of the assessment and the availability of places in the class a formal offer will be made. Successful candidates will be notified in writing and a request made for further documents.

The place can then be secured by payment of an enrolment fee.

In the event of there not being any places available, applicants will be added to a waiting list.

Further information can be obtained from the School Office: schooloffice@kensingtonschoolbcn.com